Guinea pigs needing homes!

(Don’t worry they are not real, so your parents can’t say no!)

You can purchase one for £2 on...

Wednesday 1° October on the playground, at the end of the day

and Thursday 2™ October during break and lunchtime in the ICT room.

All proceeds go towards a new animal hutch for our school pets.

Handmade by Cara, Rose and Mrs Spratt.



